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Comments: As a member of the FWP region 4 Citizen Advisory Committee I fully support the comments of

PLWA, Public Land Water Assn. The USFS proposal is a "taking" of a public right &amp; asset.  Access is a right

and an asset.  If access was not an asset then there would be no need to exchange money for easements.

There needs to be a full economic assessment of the value of any "access" being exchanged or abandoned. The

public has a right to know the economic value of what they are giving and the economic value of what they are

getting. 


